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Record of school email sent 

Recipients:  

 Parent/Carer of year 9 students on Cantabria trip 

 

Subject: 

 Year 9 Cantabria trip 

 

Message: 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Thank you for attending the meeting on Wednesday. 

 

Attached are the itinerary and packing list, and these are also on the school website. 

 

I would like to ask that all passports and EHIC cards are brought into school in a named 

envelope by Friday 12th July for safekeeping. 

 

We are really looking forward to the trip and being ambassadors for Sackville School. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs S Roberts 

 

 


